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_' Editorial

County Should Let Us In On Big Secret

Madison County Commissioners would be wise to let
members of the public know the next time they intend to
to do about the county’s solid waste disposal

After all, when the commissioners finally figure out where
they’ll be dumping Madison’s future garbage, county. tax-
payers will be asked to putup the cash to pay for that solution.
It will undoubtedly require a sizeable amount of the county’s
tax revenues to buy enough property for a new landfill.

Tupaymwillbemmlikdytogoalongwiththeupen-
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: diture of hundreds of thousands of county dollars if they know
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‘chance to be in on the discussion — as was the case last
. Wednesday when they met with members of the landfill com-
gmmeewitboutamomdmthemuung.

Letters To The Editor

meaning,"”

“*Child guidance has taken on a new
says columist Ann

Taxpayers will Iookfarmorefamhlymanymajnrmmty
projectifmeydm'tﬂﬂntmmethingmkyislfoot.mn
nottonythuthstWednudny'smeeﬂmmmdfcrtmbep
the public in the dark about progress on the landfill situation.
Butthewblic‘upercapﬁonthum_mbdngm
behind closed.doors can do just as much damage to county
plans as actual behind-closed-doors decisions.

Already, talk of secret deals is beginning to surface in the
county - see today's letters section. If the commissioners
want to quash such talk, they must bring their discussion out
into the open - where it belongs.

If county officials aren’t overly concerned with the public’s
perception of what they’re doing, there’s another important
rmtheylhuﬂdplwidoprop«noﬁcedmm
Withthelandﬁl]commmee.'meN.C.OpeanLaw
demands that they do so.

children in Madison County and liv-
ing in obedience to God's word and

Don’t Judge

To the Editor: €
1 hope this letter will finally put an
end to all t
' olumn a cou-

Marshall Pastor
To Say ‘Goodbye’

By POP STORY

The Rev. Charles “Buddy” Freeman, pastor of First Baptist
Church in Marshall for the past six years, announced his
resignation Sunday morning following the worship service.
The announcement came as a shock and surprise to the con-
gregation and members left the church in tears.

Buddy is returning to Gardner-Webb College where he will
be assistant director of admissions for church relations, work-
ing with pastors, music directors and education directors. He
will also raise scholarship money for the Christian Service
Organjntionthathelpnmvidefmancialaidforw:nd
deserving students preparing for the ministry, church music
and the mission field. He had been associated with the college
prior to coming to Marshall.

His last sérvice here will be July 5.

IwishforBuddyeverymmlnhisnewjob.

NOT GUILTY

Imagine my surprise when I glanced at a the Marshall delin-
quenttaxustinhstwe&fshlmnmdand_mdﬂmtlm-
ed $201.96 and Story Printing Co. owed $10.20. I was certain
that I had paid my taxes but, nevertheless,
reem'dnmdtotmd-rocoiputptmyhmmpajd.

NEW AT GLORY RIDGE

The Rev. Betty Mawbey, of Chicago, has started her duties
at Glory Ridge as director. She is assisted by Amy Gaskin, of
unnw,s.C..umlmgirh'mehr.mwmbenhm«'
next year at Mars Hill College. Lynsey Martin, of Marshall, is
senior boys’ counselor and is also working at Story Printing
Co. in Marshall.

Commissioners Should Avoid ‘Quick Fix’ Solution To Landyfill

' ..
& [
~ To the Editor,

o et e i
each . We .

ﬂ‘"ﬂ-"&u m*.:ua

£ * Barbara H. Chandler

~ Marshall




